
Hi,

I refer to the above DA number in relation to the height of 12.67m as stated in the Statement of 
Environmental Effects. Regardless of the reasoning provided, I object to the height being 
proposed and kindly request that this is considered.

Kind regards,
Ailish Robinson 
19-23 Waine Street
Freshwater 
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